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Canadian Pacific work on Seaway 

Bridge 
 
(Kahnawake – 26, Enniskó:wa/March 2021) 
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform 
the community that Canadian Pacific (CP) Engineering will be 
installing temporary railings beginning next week from March 
29th and April 1st, 2021, for future rail replacement slated to 
occur mid-April.   
 
CP’s engineering employees will be on the Seaway Bridge 
daily to complete the temporary railing installation, which is 
anticipated to occur between the hours of 9:30am – 3:30pm.  
The temporary railing will allow CP employees to work safely 
during the rail replacement stage. 
 
The MCK thanks the community for their patience throughout 
this project. 
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